
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR THE 

ANDREWSVILLE BRIDGE 
This notice is to inform the public of the virtual Public Consultation Centre (PCC) in 
consideration of the Class Environmental Assessment (EA) processes to determine the preferred 
option for the future of the Andrewsville Bridge. 
The Notice of Commencement was first published on April 13, 2022.  
The Class EA requires public and stakeholder consultation, evaluation of alternatives, an 
assessment of potential impacts of the proposed alternatives and identification of measures to 
mitigate any adverse impacts. Upon completion of the study, an Environmental Study Report 
(ESR) documenting the process will be available for public review and comments for a period of 30 
calendars days. 
A virtual Public Consultation Centre (PCC) is planned for this Schedule B undertaking and 
information will be available online on the following County of Lanark’s website at: 
www.lanarkcounty.ca/andrewsvillebridge.  
Any person may visit the online PCC and address comments to the following email no later than 
December 2, 2022: andrewsvillebridge@lanarkcounty.ca  
 
ENGINEER                                         
Chris Bent, P.Eng.  
Project Manager 
Jewell Engineering Inc., 
1 – 71 Millennium Parkway 
Belleville, ON 
K8N 4Z5 
Telephone: (613) 969-1111 
Fax: (613) 969-8988 
Email:  chris@jewelleng.ca                   
 
OWNER 
Sean Derouin, P.Eng., CET 
Public Works Manager 
County of Lanark 
99 Christie Lake Road 
Perth, ON 
K7H 3C6 
Telephone (613) 267-1353 
Fax (613) 267-2793 
Email:  sderouin@lanarkcounty.ca  
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